
HALL FUNDRAISING UPDATE 

 
An Evening with Charlotte Moreton 
Unfortunately due to a number of reasons the hall committee have 
cancelled the Evening with Charlotte Moreton.    
 
First Harnham International Worm Charming Event 
Saturday 20th July, 5-8pm at the Parish 
Hall and field.  Free Admission.  
Fun for all ages.   Bar, food, activities, 
stalls and the 1st ever Worm Charming 
Event to be held in Harnham. 
 

Businesses have already been 
approached and are sponsoring plots, some businesses have 
given us some spectacular raffle prizes towards the event.  We 
have now opened up plots for others to enter. 
 

Plots for families, friends, groups.  Teams of 3.             £15 
Limited children plots.  Under 11’s only  Teams of 3.  £5 
 

Limited plots will be available on the day, it is advisable to book 
plots in advance to avoid disappointment.    
 

The idea is to see how many worms you can charm from the 
ground in 20 minutes.  You have 5 minutes “worming up” time and 
then 15 minutes do charm away.  You may charm them with 
music, vibrations, or liquid (any liquids used must be drunk by 
team members), prayer, dancing, whatever use your imagination. 
There is a trophy for the winning team. 
 
We are also looking for some volunteers to join us at “Worm HQ” 
and help with a variety of fun activities.  We are trying to set up the 
site so that everyone can see what is going on.   If you can help 
please contact Linda Baker as soon as possible or come along to 
“Worm HQ” (Meeting room) tomorrow (Monday 24th June) at 
6.30pm. (1 hour meeting). 
 
 
 



 
 
  
 
 
 

23rd June 2019 

Common good – sharing the common life 
 
Communion.  All are invited. If you would prefer a prayer of 
blessing, please bring a book with you. If you would like to receive 
communion in your pew please let a sides-person know before we 
begin.    
 

Financial gifts to the church can be gift-aided!  Please use the 
gift aid envelopes. There will be a collection during the offertory 
hymn towards the work of the Parish. 5% of this collection will 
support other Christian charities.  
 

COLLECT: 
Almighty God, 
whose Son Jesus Christ in his earthly life 
shared our toil and hallowed our labour: 
Be present with your people where they work; 
make those who carry on the industries 
and commerce of this land responsive to your will; 
and give to us all a pride in what we do, 
and a just return for our labour; 
through Jesus Christ our Lord.  AMEN. 
 
READINGS:   Acts 2: 42-47   (P116) 
   Luke 21: 1-4   (P81) 
  

Revd Becky Roberts    01722 333564 (Day off – Sat.) 
Parish Administrator: Linda Baker  07925 108856 or 
harnhamparish@btinternet.com 
Parish Website:   www.harnhamparish.org.uk 

 

 

mailto:harnhamparish@btinternet.com


 
Would you please PRAY for:  

❖ the united Church of North India, The Most Revd Dr Prem 
Chand Singh - Moderator of CNI & Bishop of Jabalpur. 

❖ the Episcopal churches in South Sudan and Sudan 
especially for the Rt. Rev. David AkauKuol, Diocesan 
Bishop of Awerial. 

❖ Salisbury Cathedral. 
❖ the Armed Forces, especially as Salisbury prepares to host 

the National Event. Salisbury as it prepares to host the 
National Armed Forces Day Events. 

❖ all the parishes in the Dorchester Deanery. 
❖ the residents of Brympton House and Norfolk Road. 
❖ those who live in Martins Close and Ravenscroft. 
❖ those who are sick, and all who care for them especially  
 Ann Baker, Marion Webb, Angela Mould, Laura Walker, 

Justin, Revd Brian Coleman, Pat Rycroft, Eithme Neame 
and Revd Simon Wilkinson. 

❖ those who have died especially Muriel Laptain,  
Sarah Turner and John McGarry. 

 

For the intercessions at St.George’s, to the words ‘Generous 
God’, the response will be ‘hear our prayer. 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
'Our love and condolences go to Ann McGarry and her sons as 
they mourn the death of John. Amongst other things, John served 
the community in Harnham for many years as part of the 
conservative party and on the Harnham Neighbourhood 
Association. His funeral will take place in St.George's Church on 
Monday 15th July at noon followed by a wake at the Old Mill Hotel 
from 1.30. pm. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

THANK YOU! 
A very big thank you to everyone who was involved with the fete 
last weekend.   We are pleased to say we raised £921.93 for the 
church funds and £322.12 for the hall funds.  A fantastic amount 
especially given the weather we had to start with.    
 

 



 

MONDAY 24th June 
9.30am 3B’s in the Parish Hall. 
3.30pm Holy Communion at Harnham Croft. 
 

TUESDAY 25th June 
9.15am Morning Prayer at All Saints. 
2.30pm Bible Study at 20 Middle Street. 
1.30pm Magazine Collation in the Meeting Room. 
7.30pm  Church Wardens Visitation at Amesbury. 
 

WEDNESDAY 26th June 
9.15am Morning Prayer at St.George’s.   
9.30am St.George’s Toddlers in the Parish Hall. 
8.00pm Pause for a Pint at the Rose and Crown. 
   
THURSDAY 27th June 
2.30pm MU Meeting in the Church Hall. 
3.00-4.30pm Pilgrim Course in the Meeting Room. 
 

FRIDAY 28th June 
12.00noon Lunchtime Prayers at All Saints. 
 

SATURDAY 29th June 
10 – 12noon  Coffee at All Saints. 
 

SUNDAY 30th June  
10.30am         Joint Communion Service at All Saints.  
 

 
Mothers’ Union  
Thursday 27th June, 2.30pm in the Parish Hall. 
Judge Nigel Brookes will be telling us about his work in the Family 
Courts. All are very welcome.  
 

West African Meal  
Saturday July 6th from 12-2pm in St Thomas’ House.  
Never tried jollof rice and egusi soup? Now is your chance!  
Tickets cost £10 and are available from Claire Tawney.  
Tel. 414855. All proceeds to Christian Aid.  


